
Please refrain from using fireworks in the Woodlands HOA
Click to view this email in a browser

 

Fireworks and Burn Permits

Hello my fellow Woodlands HOA residents,

As we approach the heart of our summer festival, specifically the
4th of July, I want to ask the individuals who plan on utilizing fireworks
for their own use to please refrain from using them within the
Woodlands HOA. 

Recent fire audits show that because of close timbered areas we are
particularly vulnerable to fire and areas closest to Knokes property
would possibly be indefensible. 

Given the recent environmental conditions the City of McCall Fire
Department has stopped issuing burn permits and there are no
fireworks allowed on State or Federal lands because of it.  

If your home is currently occupied by renters please provide them
with this information.

Thank you for your anticipated cooperation and stay cool during this
current heat wave.

Cheers,

Michael Everett, President
Woodlands HOA
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